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Titans Invited to Thank-A-Giver Day 

February 7, 2022 

BLOOMINGTON, III . - Illinois Wesleyan University students are invited to show their appreciation for the generosity of IWU donors during 

Thank-A-Giver (TAG) Day on Tuesday, Feb. 8. 

Il linois Wesleyan has been recognized as the No. 1 college in Il linois and No. 7 school 

nationally for getting a job, the No. 1 small school in Illinois for highest earning graduates, 

and the No. 1 undergraduate institution in Illinois for job placement. Many students earn a 

life-ehanging education from IWU thanks to scholarships made possible by generous 

donations . 

Titan students are encouraged to express their appreciation by writ ing notes of thanks to 

donors . Postcards wi ll be provided al TAG Day tables at State Farm Hall and the Center 

for Natural Sciences from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. and in the Dugout at the Memorial Center from 

11 a .m. to 1 p.m. 

Students can also share their gratitude by posting on social media using #IWUThanks. 
Emily Scl!irmacl!er"21 poses witI1 Tommy Titan during Thank· 
A·Gr.er Oay 2020. 
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